
The disclaimer by the HKU Department of Statistics and Actuarial Science concerning 

a fraudulent conference and scam case  
 

The Department of Statistics and Actuarial Science, the University of Hong Kong hereby 

declares that: 

 

 Professor Wai Keung LI (Head of Department of Statistics and Actuarial Science, the 

University of Hong Kong) has NOT authorized his name or his photo to be used in 

conjunction with the aforesaid conference (“2017 International Conference on Economics, 

Statistics, Management Science (ESMS2017)”).  

 

 Professor Wai Keung LI and the Department of Statistics and Actuarial Science have 

NOT involved in the aforesaid conference in any way or whatsoever. Professor Wai 

Keung LI and the Department of Statistics and Actuarial Science have NEVER sent any 

emails with regard to the aforesaid conference. 

 

 Professor Wai Keung Li and the Department of Statistics and Actuarial Science have 

NOT authorized any third parties to either organise the aforesaid conference or collect 

money on behalf of them. 

 

Anyone who has received a fraudulent email or paid any fees to the aforesaid conference 

should report it immediately to the responsible authorities in his/her country.  

 

Professor Wai Keung LI and the Department of Statistics and Actuarial Science disclaim all 

responsibility with respect to any expense, loss, and/or damage of any kind, which might 

have occurred in connection with any fraudulent conferences and emails that Professor Wai 

Keung Li and the Department of Statistics and Actuarial Science have no control over. 
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